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Shop Steward classes for new stewards were held the week of
February 26th at the local lodge! We had a full room every
day. To see photographs from the classes please Click Here ..

And remember, when you meet your new (and veteran) stewards in
the workplace be sure to thank them for what they do and give
them the support they need to represent you!

Thank you to all who took part in the classes.
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